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The National Safety Council supports legislation and will undertake a legislative 

initiative that focuses on two critical component issues of graduated licensing --

mandatory seat-belt requirements and restrictions on other teenage passengers. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This position statement reflects the opinions of the National Safety Council but not 
necessarily those of each member organization. 
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